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I support Rep. Kreiss-Tomkin's bill  HJR 1 that would preserve the POMV formula and
prevent the legistaure from overdrawing the permanent fund. POMV is a logical way to keep
the permanent fund intact for our future. Instead of using it up now, we need to create other
forms of revenue like an income tax.

Please consider this bill. Thank you for your time,

Cheryl Lovegreen
Anchorage
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       This is to completely support HJR1 which provides for a no more draw than 5% annually from the PFD
earnings.  This is good rational economic policy.  We cannot afford to start spending down or otherwise endangering
the capital in the PFD.  We need to look to the future because earnings from the Permanent Fund are vital to the
economic stability of Alaska.  Thank you.  John Jensen 99516




